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April 4, 2003

Shawna Dills
3738 North 22nd Street
Milwaukee, WI 53206

RE: C.I File No: 03-S-140

Dear Ms. Dills:

This office is in receipt of your claim in the amount of $4,950.00, relating to your vehicle
being towed and eventually scrapped after being reported stolen on December 6, 2002
while parked at 3334 North Teutonia Avenue.

Our investigation reveals that the Department of Neighborhood Services records indicate
that on November 14, 2002 they wrote an order and placarded your vehicle as a nuisance
vehicle at 3334 North Teutonia Avenue. The order was mailed on November 18, 2002 to
Milton Davis, the listed owner of the property, at his last known address of 2721 West
Concordia Avenue. A Warning Notice was mailed to you on that day, as the listed owner
of the vehicle, informing you of the impending removal of your vehicle. This was sent to
202 East Keefe Avenue, Milwaukee, WI 53212, the address indicated by the Department
of Transportation. A re-inspection on December 2, 2002 revealed no change in the
condition of the vehicle and no contact from either the. property owner or you. The
vehicle was subsequently towed on December 11, 2002. The department acted
appropriately in this matter and as such, the City would not be liable. Accordingly, we
are denying your claim.
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If you wish to appeal this decision, you may do so by sending a letter within 21 days of
_the receipt of this letter to the Milwaukee City Clerk, 200 East Wells Street, Room 205,

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202, requesting a hearing.

Very truly yours,

GRANT F. LANGLEY
City Attorney
MBrtnt . Clrine

STEVEN M. CARINI
Investigator Adjuster
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